PO Box 425 

Maylands 

WA 6931

8 February 2020

Office of the Northern Territory Independent

Commissioner Against Corruption

Att. Anna Collins

Director Assessments

GPO Box 3750

Darwin NT 0801

Dear Ms Collins





Re: Further Documentation and Information

Thank you for the acknowledgement of receipt of our report which was mailed to you on Monday 3rd February. I note that you will accept further information and documentation in support of the report until February 21st. 

As it happens, this week I mailed an A4 envelope containing further information. Although our report contains many references, including links to videos and to my website, I will gladly supply further information as requested. 

Meanwhile, this letter accompanies a package of supporting evidence that may assist you in your appraisal of the issues described in the above mentioned report.

Thank you for your kind offer and explanation of the processes involved.

Yours sincerely

Dr W. B. Day

P.S. I prefer to say “our report” because the report represents the thoughts and concerns of many people. 

I hope I have conveyed that impression.
